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I respectfully ask that you oppose SB 78. As a rural landowner I find it appalling that 

the State is considering limiting the size of the dwelling we choose to live in. By doing 

so the State is deciding how big of a home I need for my family. What if we have a 

large family, or need to care for our elderly parents, or in our case trying to help 

provide a welcoming space for our autistic child and possible having to care for aging 

parents. It is one thing to limit home size on a smal parcel, but there is little to no 

harm by increasing the size of a home on anything beyond an acre in size, you’re 

talking about such a small percentage of the space it is non-relevant. Parking 

surface, barns, chicken coops, agriculture sheds and more all play a part, are these 

on the chopping block next? This is unneccary intrusion that provides no benifit to the 

general public.  


